
 

 

 

 

          

 

November 16, 2023 

 

RE: Memorandum of Agreement between Cook County and Coalition of Unionized Public Employees 

 
Dear Brothers & Sisters, 
 
Please find the enclosed memorandum of agreement between the County of Cook (“County”) and the 

Coalition of Unionized Public Employees (“COUPE”), collectively “the parties” for the term December 1, 

2020 through November 30, 2024.  The parties wish to extend the term of the collective bargaining 

agreement by one (1) year.  The term of that extension shall be December 1, 2024 through November 

30, 2025.   If you have any questions, please contact Business Representative John Hosty at 312-841-

6337 or by email jhosty@ualocal130.org. 

  
Fraternally, 
 
 
 
James F. Coyne 
Business Manager 
 
 
JFC:lo 
 
cc: John Hosty, Local 130 Business Representative 
 

 
 
 

 

 








